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Tēnā koe ,  
 
Request for Information under the Local Government Official Information and 
Meetings Act 1987 (the Act) (the LGOIMA) 
 
Thank you for your email of 15 February 2024 requesting the following information: 
 
Can you please advise if ZEAL organisation received any financial support in 

2023 and budgeted for 2024. 

Zeal Education Trust is a contracted provider of the Kāpiti Coast District Council.  

They are contracted to provide a Youth Development centre and services in Kāpiti 

on behalf of the Council, with this contract ending on 30 June 2024. 

If you require any further information, please contact Morag Taimalietane, Principal 
Advisor Customer and Community – morag.tailalietane@kapiticoast.govt.nz. 
 
 
Ngā mihi,  
 
 
 
Sonja Williams 
Acting Group Manager Customer and Community 
Kaiwhakahaere Rōpū - Kiritaki me te Hapori 
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